
Subject: FW: Simon Cordell FOOED222
 
Dear Sean or Ronak
 
Can you please reply to the below email as we are worried.
 
Regards
 
Lorraine Cordell
 

From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk] 
Sent: 10 June 2019 13:25
To: 'Ronak Ahmed'
Subject: RE: Simon Cordell FOOED222
 
Dear Ronak Ahmed
 
Today I called Enfield Country Court to make sure FOOED222 had been struck out for my son Simon Cordell, but what I have
been told is Enfield Council has reopened it, the person at the court would give me no other information as I am not listed on the
court record that I can been told anything.
 
My son has had no letters from the court as of yet and there is a real issue that he will not get any letters because his door was
broken by the police and they had to put wood up so he has no where for the postman to post his letters, we know from a long
time now also that the postman is just putting his letters in the hallway to his block and other people are taking his letters so I am
worry that the court have sent his something but he had not had it, but I would have also through that seeing as you are the acting
solicitors for my son for this case the court would have updated you I would have also through Enfield Council would have
updated you regarding what they wanted to do, I spoke to Sean today and he has not heard anything at all.
 
Would it please be possible for you to make contract with the court and find out what is going on as I think this would be the better
option to find out what Enfield Council is doing.
 
 
Regards
 
 
Lorraine Cordell
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